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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 8 March 1984
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I write to thank you for the lovely brooch which was sent

to me after your call the other day. It is most kind of you.

I greatly enjoyed our talk and wish you a safe return to

your country.

His Excellency Field Marshal Mohamed Abdel Halim Abu Ghazala.

- ll % . j :
L= S ,{3‘,‘"\ o f TN A S V [ oo g

S




